
TRANSMITTAL LETTER 
 
 

The Rock Transportation Services Corporation 
DBA: Whidbey SeaTac Shuttle & Charter 

C-1077 
 
January 27, 2021 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson  
Executive Director  
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Via E-File online 
 
RE:  Changes to Time Schedule (Old) NO.13, (New) NO. 14 
 Due to COVID-19 Pandemic -Traveler Reduction and Business Impact 

Request for Exemption from WAC 480-30-316(2), Thirty Day Notice to Public 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson, 
 
Attached is a change to Time Schedule NO.13 for The Rock Transportation Services Corporation 
requesting modifications to operating schedule on January 28, 2021 due to the reduction of ridership 
and business impact. 
 
Public Notices have been posted at/on the following locations: 

• Front lobby of company office 
• Company website 
• U.S. Naval Air Station, Whidbey Island – Liaison Office 

 
If there are any questions or additional information required, please email (darcy.seatacshuttle.com) or 
call (360.679.4003).  Thank you in advance for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
D’Arcy Morgan, President 
 
NOTE: Time Schedule Change NO. 13-to NO.14 previously electronically submitted. Confirmation #20706 
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